
CLASS CAPTAINS

We hope you will consider becoming a Class Captain, an important member of 
our team. This effort is gratifying and meaningful as we assist these deserving 
young people in furthering their education. Some of these stories are heart 
breaking. To be able to lighten their load brings tangible, and intangible rewards 
that will stay with you and them for a lifetime.

What We Ask Of You

1. A few times a year press forward on your computer and send to your class 
the information provided by us and The Central Carolina Community 
Foundation.

2. Continue to add to your mailing list as we search for classmates we have 
lost touch with.

What We Will Not Ask Of You

1. We will not ask you to raise money by making phone calls.

2. We will not ask you to send any additional mail (snail or email).

3. We will not, under any circumstances, ask for your mailing list.

4. We will not give a quota for money to be raised.

All we ask is that you forward the aforementioned information to keep our Flora 
family updated on the progress of our Scholarship Fund. Our classmates will do 
the rest by contributing to help our Flora graduates. We are excited about the 
possibility of your joining our team.

“If everyone does a little, nobody has to do a lot.”


